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ALVIN A. WALL NAMED CHAIR OF THE 55th ANNUAL TIDEWATER 
HUMANITARIAN AWARDS DINNER 

 
VIRGINIA BEACH, VIRGINIA –  Alvin A. Wall has been named chair of the 2019 Humanitarian 
Awards Dinner by the Tidewater Chapter of the Virginia Center for Inclusive Communities 
(VCIC). The awards celebration honors individuals and organizations who have made significant 
humanitarian contributions to the South Hampton Roads community.  This 55th presentation of 
the VCIC awards will be held on March 28, 2019, at The Westin Virginia Beach Town Center. 
 
Alvin A. Wall is a founding shareholder of Wall, Einhorn & Chernitzer, P.C. (WEC) and has 
practiced in the area of taxation for more than 40 years. Over the years, he has accumulated 
considerable experience in the real estate industry and works closely with the firm's Real Estate 
Services Team. Alvin is passionate about giving back to the community through his many 
volunteer efforts, serving on the boards of numerous organizations, including Bayville Golf Club, 
Greater Norfolk Corporation, Tidewater Jewish Foundation, TowneBank, United Jewish 
Federation of Tidewater, and Hospice House of South Hampton Roads, Inc. Alvin received the 
Virginia Center for Inclusive Communities Humanitarian Award in 2016. His interests outside of 
the office include golf, photography, working on his wheel in the pottery studio, and being a 
devoted spouse and proud parent and grandparent. 
     
The Humanitarian Awards are presented annually in communities across the Commonwealth by 
the Virginia Center for Inclusive Communities.  Begun in Tidewater in 1965, when the 
organization was part of the National Conference of Christians and Jews, the Humanitarian 
Awards honor individuals who have demonstrated a commitment to the promotion of respect 
and understanding among people of diverse racial, ethnic, and religious backgrounds.  
   

For 84 years, the Virginia Center for Inclusive Communities has been addressing prejudices, in 

all forms, in order to improve academic achievement, increase workplace productivity, and 

enhance local trust.  Today, through workshops, retreats, and customized programs, VCIC 

works with schools, businesses, and communities to achieve success through inclusion.  The 

organization opened a Hampton Roads office on the campus of Virginia Wesleyan University in 

October 2018.  For more information about VCIC or the Humanitarian Awards Dinner, go to 

www.inclusiveVA.org. 
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